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AAACSR is committed to ensuring up-to-

date corporate social responsibility

policies and standards among the global

automotive industry in the United States.

WASHINGTON, DC, UNITED STATES,

February 9, 2021 /EINPresswire.com/ --

The American Alliance for Automotive

Corporate Social Responsibility, also

known as AAACSR, launched today in

our nation’s capital. 

AAACSR is an independent apolitical

organization committed to ensuring

up-to-date corporate social

responsibility policies and standards

among the global automotive industry

in the United States.

“The recent executive actions taken by

President Biden in rejoining the Paris Agreement in order to tackle the climate crisis in the

United States and abroad have implored the American people to act,” said AAACSR Advisory

Board Member Meto Koloski. “AAACSR will answer the President’s call to action by working to

create a more sustainable future through automotive corporate social responsibility.”

AAACSR’s core areas of work will focus on the environment and clean air, supply chain

sustainability and fairness, health and safety, labor and human rights, and the protection of

American consumers and the economy. AAACSR will serve as a watchdog to ensure that global

automotive makers competing for American consumer demands are following the highest

standards in these core areas.

AAACSR’s vision - 

•	aims to make businesses accountable for continuously demonstrating and improving the

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://aaacsr.org/what-we-do


environmental performance of their operations.

•	invites businesses to integrate environmentally viable and fair practices throughout the full

supply chain cycle.

•	commits to ensuring businesses are working to establish best practice resources and taking

the required measures to address health and safety concerns.

•	puts an extreme priority on surfacing companies’ labor and human rights violations and

encouraging them to be transparent and morally obliged.

•	prioritizes preventing deceptive business practices, mismanagement of resources, and

maintaining competition to promote a fair marketplace in the U.S.

To become an AAACSR organizational partner, join our expert bodies, or get involved in AAACSR’s

mission, please visit our website www.aaacsr.org, e-mail info@aaacsr.org or call (202) 670-7149.

Engage with AAACSR through Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and LinkedIn.

Meto Koloski

AAACSR

+1 2026707149

info@aaacsr.org

Visit us on social media:

Facebook

Twitter

LinkedIn

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/535368671

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.
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